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Comments: Please don't prohibit fixed anchors and equipment! As climbers we're incredibly fortunate to have

access to such amazing public lands. I think the impact of fixed anchors and other equipment is small and

reasonable. I also worry that the restrictions will lead to unsafe conditions (people will continue to climb, but

damaged fixed gear won't be identified or replaced). I encourage you to speak with The Access Fund for more

insight on anticipated effects of the proposed changes. Thank you for your time.


